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Please be advised that the web server will be unavailable from 11:30 pm to 2:30 am on 
December 12th, 2018. This period of downtime will be scheduled for necessary updates 
to be applied to the servers.

During this time all websites that we host will be offline including RiverBender.com 
and EdglenToday.com. This planned maintenance does not include email services or 
video services.

We apologize for the inconvenience that this may cause. Kindly inform the Support 
Department (support@riverbender.com) of any concerns that you may have about the 
planned outage.


